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São Paulo, June 26, 2020. 
 

The Securities and Exchange Commission (CVM) and B3 

 
Ref: Official Letter 421/2020-SLS 

Dear Sirs, 

We refer to Official Letter 421/2020-SLS (“Letter”), dated June 25, 2020, through which you 

requested clarifications from Braskem S.A. (“Braskem” or “Company”) regarding an article 

published on June 25, 2020 in the newspaper Valor Econômico entitled “Braskem inicia produção 

em nova unidade nos EUA no 3º tri" [Braskem starts production at new unit in the U.S. in the 3rd 

quarter], as transcribed below: 

 

 “June 25, 2020 
421/2020-SLS 
 
Braskem S.A. 
Attn: Mr. Pedro van Langendonck Teixeira de Freitas 
Investor Relations Officer 
 
Ref: Request for clarification on news report 
 
Dear Sirs, 
The article published in the newspaper Valor Econômico, on June 25, 2020, entitled 
“Braskem inicia produção em nova unidade nos EUA no 3º tri" states, among other 
things, that: 
 
1. With the announcement yesterday that construction of the new plant in the United 
States has been completed, Braskem expects to start large-scale commercial production 
of polypropylene at the unit during the third quarter; 
2. The production capacity of more than 450 kton/y is in addition to the capacity of 
the company’s other five units in the United States.” 

 
We request clarifications on the above items by June 26, 2020, including your 
confirmation or denial, as well as any other information deemed relevant.” 

 

In this regard, Braskem informs that, as announced to the market on June 21, 2017 and in its 

quarterly and annual earnings disclosures, it gave broad coverage to the construction of this new 

polypropylene plant in the United States and its production capacity - from the approval of its 

construction by the Board of Directors of Braskem, the progress of construction and the scheduled 

operational startup in 2020.  

 

As such, the Company confirms the information reported in the news article and will continue to 
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keep the market informed of relevant developments on the subject. 

 

For more information, contact Braskem’s Investor Relations Department by calling +55 (11) 3576-

9531 or by sending an e-mail to braskem-ri@braskem.com.br 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pedro van Langendonck Teixeira de Freitas 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 Braskem S.A. 
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